
Subject: Re: Wayne, what are you up to with the mag12?
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sat, 03 Apr 2004 15:55:16 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Your English is excellent, and it's good to see you here.  What I've done is really just to
commission Eminence to build a flux-stabilized version of the LAB12, which we've tenatively
called the MAG12.  There aren't many low Fs subwoofers out there with flux stabilization, and I
always thought it was a shame that the LAB12 didn't incorporate a flux control ring.  So we
decided to make that happen.  You can put the MAG12 in a 50 to 150 liter ported cabinet, a large
sealed cabinet, a bandpass box or a horn.
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